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Recommendation 1:
There are unresolved issues with the Coroners recommendation that need to be addressed

No to Violence (NTV) processes L17 referrals from Friday night until Monday morning. NTV and
Victoria Police have held discussions and will continue to look at strategies on how to improve

processes whereby Police notify L17 processing agencies once they have had contact with the

perpetrator.

The current NTV access level to the L17 portal provides limited information on the current event.
NTV is in discussion with Family Safety Victoria (FSV) with an aim to provide NTV full access to
historical L17 records. NTV has been informed by FSV that there are proposed new functionalities
that would provide ‘update’ alerts on tab within the portal when Police enter new data.

Every Monday morning all unactioned weekend L17 referrals are transferred from NTV to The
Orange Doors, or relevant L17 referral agencies, who undertake the work Monday-Friday. This
contains information on any cases that have not been opened or actioned.

NTV will discuss with FSV the establishment of regular forums for L17 perpetrator respondent
agencies, Vic Police and FSV to discuss issues and strategies for improving referral information and
pathways.
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